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MARK YOUR 
CALENDAR! 

NEXT BUREAU MEETING 
is on 

Sunday, August 28, 2011 
Review Of 

Grand Lodge Resolutions 
MW R. Stephen Doan, PGM 

Pasadena Scottish Rite 
150 North Madison Ave. 

9:15 AM Coffee and Rolls 
10:00 AM Meeting 

 

“A Fair to Remember” 
For the 162nd Annual Communication, keep in 
mind  that  registration/reservation  forms are 
available for download on the GL Website.

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Don’t miss the talk on July 30 at 

Glendale Lodge 368 by Bro. Chris 
Hodapp, author of “Freemasonry for 

Dummies”!  Tiled lecture – EA’s, FC’s & 
MM’s invited.  Cost $25; contact 

wm@glendalemasons.com or phone 
the Master at 805-217-2636. 

 
Have you yet seen an “Open Air” 

Degree?  Temecula-Catalina Island 
Lodge 524 is again presenting their 

Annual Outdoor 3rd Degree (and Tri-Tip 
BBQ) at Liefer Ranch in Temecula on 
July 16.  Contact Lodge Office at 951-

695-0811; $20 incl. lunch. 
 

Another yearly event, the 21st Annual 
New England Summer Picnic, will be 

held at 11 A.M. on Sat., July 30, with our 
Grand Master in attendance.  

Sponsored by the Ventura Scottish Rite 
Bodies.  Another location change – it 

will be held at College Park this year in 
Oxnard.  $25 Lobster or $20 steak.  

Reservations a must!  Contact  Bob 
Sills 805-981-8262. 

 
The San Fernando Valley York Rite 

Bodies  will honor the Grand Master at 
a Reception on July 29.  $10; contact 

Carlos Gonzalez at 213-369-7926. 
 

 
 

July 4th Parades 
    

A reminder that there are two Independence 
Day Parades in our local area that will have 
marching units and floats representing our 
Masonic fraternity.  The Santa Clarita Parade 
starts at 10:00 A.M. Monday, with 
participating Masons, Youth Groups and 
L.A. Commandery No 9 from the northern 
part of  Los Angeles.  The west-side Masons 
will be joining the Pacific Palisades Parade 
starting at 2:00 P.M. Monday, with their 
traditional Schoolhouse float. 

 

 
Donations Exceed 
Grand Lodge 
Expectations! 

 

Our Grand Master has just announced that 
over 50% of all California Lodges have 
already offered donations to his Special “By 
Your Side” Project.  This is the first time 
that so many of our Lodges have 
participated financially in supporting such 
yearly programs.  The first recipient of 
these funds was the City of Hope, who in 
May recognized MW Bill and Linda at a 
special celebration program for their efforts 
to put more certified Oncology Nurses in 
our medical facilities.  Our Grand Master 
and his wife presented the City of Hope staff 
members with a $50,000 donation at that 
event.  More than 60 staff members, 
Masonic visitors and local Oncology nurses 
attended the reception. 

 

 

 

MASONIC EDUCATION AND 
U.C.L.A. SUMMER SCHOOL 

 

Summer School for Masons!  July 
offers several different opportunities to 
learn more about your fraternity!  In a 
2011 Summer History Course Series, 
two UCLA Historians will present 
public versions of two undergraduate 
courses on Freemasonry, examining its 
impact on Latin America during the 
19th Century and exploring American 
Masonic History from the time of the 
Enlightenment through the present day.  
These courses will be given locally at 
the Pasadena Scottish Rite on July 14, 
21 and 28.  Registration Forms are on 
the Grand Lodge Web Site. 
Also, in addition to the “on-line” 
courses, there will be an intensive one-
day Leadership Training Program 
presented on July 9th in San Diego.  
Kim Hegg at Grand Lodge is your 
contact for registration. 
And there are two Masonic Education 
Lecture Series being presented by local 
Los Angeles Lodges for your 
participation.  Liberal Arts Lodge 677, 
with support from the Roosevelt 
Center, will have UCLA Professors 
speaking July 23 and September 17 on 
Masonic subjects.  Ionic-Composite 
Lodge 520 will offer the final 
presentation in its 2011 Lecture Series 
on August 31, providing an opportunity 
to discuss Masonic topics with MW 
Stephen Doan (meeting tiled on the 1st 
Degree).  Contact the Lodges for more 
information. 
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